
 

 
Christmas Cards 

 
31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The Christmas Card designs have been returned to school, with a leaflet explaining how to order 
your packs. 
 
Please scan the QR code that will be coming home with your children tonight and follow the 
instructions. 
You will need to enter the unique code which is on the sticker on the back of the drawing – if you 
have more than one design, please complete an entry for each code. 
 
Please make sure that any orders are made by 8th November for the school to benefit from the 
commission the print company pay. 
 
Orders will then be arriving at school by the last week of November, to give plenty of time to send 

out to family and friends 😊 
 

Thank you for your continued support – we hope you love the finished cards! 
  
From the Friends of Abacus Primary School Committee 


